
31 July 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

We, Agoda Services Co., Ltd. would like to certify that Ms. Chananchida Fuachai was an intern in 
our company since June 1, 2020 until July 31, 2020 in Information Technology Department. 

Should you have any questions regarding Ms. Chananchida Fuachai’s internship confirmation, please 
feel free to contact me at +662-016-4200 (Bangkok Office). 

Sincerely,

Mr. Jarospong Suvarnasuddhi 

Associate Director, People Service Delivery

Agoda Services Co., Ltd.




